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NOVEMBER - a month of THANKSGIVING! 
Thanksgiving has been held on the fourth Thursday in November since 1941, 
which means that the actual date of the holiday shifts each year. The earliest 
date that Thanksgiving can occur on is November 22; the latest, November 28.  

However, as the story goes, it was in the early 1600s when communities of   
settlers in both Massachusetts and Virginia held feasts to give thanks for their 

survival, for the fertility of their fields, and for their faith. The most widely 
known early Thanksgiving is that of the Pilgrims in Plymouth, Massachusetts, 
who shared an autumn harvest feast with the Wampanoag Native Americans 

in 1621.  
Us KIWANIANS Need to give THANKS to OUR members that served at the following: 

GRAND FALLS CASINO Event - Ushering in Guests - see Joe Barron 
KIDS AGAINST HUNGER - 2844 meals prepared for hungry Children - see Carolyn Dick 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO EACH OF YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES! 

Kiwanians - We are entering our 103rd  

year of being a successful Kiwanis Club in the Sioux Falls and surrounding area! 

Our newly Inducted (at the beginning of October)  
Executive Members will lead us into the future with great pride: 

Please THANK them for their Service to YOUR Club - they work very hard for YOU! 
 

Steve Hoffman - President 
Carolyn Dick - President Elect 
Martin Peyer - Vice President 

Secretary - Annette Brandt 
Treasurer - Donna Helling 

Past President - Amy DeBerg 
 

Other Board members can be located on our Facebook page or our website listed below  
Please THANK them as well! 


